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Let’s celebrate! 
 

         
     

          
              
The children have enjoyed being super duper busy this week. We have been on egg hunts, carried 
out egg and spoon races and made beautiful Easter, Eid and Vaisakhi cards. We decorated an 
Easter tree, coloured egg shapes and used tweezers to catch pompoms.  
 
The children have had a little celebration to celebrate the spring holidays. We have also been 
saying our goodbyes to our older Gatehouse children, as they will be leaving to move into Pre-
Reception next term.    
 
We hope you all have a wonderful holiday and we shall see you all in the summer term.  
 
 
Mrs Santosh Roth and Mrs Sue Drake 
 
 


